
 
 

A Message from Schubert Center Director 
Anastasia Dimitropoulos 

  
Dear Friends of the Schubert Center, 
  
Our thoughts are with each of you and your families during these uncertain times.  Our lives 
have been upended and we are all figuring out how to continue our work and education, and 
how to navigate our professional and personal relationships under these conditions. At the 
Center, we are focused on the ways in which we can help improve the lives of children and are 
thinking purposefully about next steps. While we are disappointed to have cancelled our 
events this spring, we are engaging in critical policy work, teaching and mentoring our 
students, and adjusting our research efforts to accommodate the current crisis.  
  
With so many changes and shutdowns, the needs of our community’s most vulnerable have 
increased dramatically.  Policy Director Gabriella Celeste’s current work is addressing these 
needs, particularly for children in institutional care.  Institutional care presents unique 
challenges for social distancing and protecting our youth; Gabriella has worked to urge public 
administrators to take protective and proactive measures to address the needs of vulnerable 
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